
       
 
 
 

2019-2020 BCSC School Registration Schedule 
BCSC Elementary Schools Registration 

 
Online registration will be available the end of July for all elementary schools (Boswell, Otterbein, & Prairie Crossing) for 
the 2019-2020 school year.  If all forms are completed online, parents will not need to come to school.  The elementary 
schools will be open on Monday, August 5, 2019 from noon-6:00 p.m. for those parents that do not have internet 
access. 
 
 Boswell Elementary School, 414 West Main St, Boswell, IN 47921 
 Principal:  Mr. Jeff Toll.  PLEASE NOTE:  At Boswell Elementary only there will be registration from noon-6 p.m. 
 available for Spanish speaking families on Tuesday, August 6, 2019. 
 
 Otterbein Elementary School, 111 West Oxford St, Otterbein, IN 47970 
 Principal:  Mr. Richard Brown 
  
 Prairie Crossing Elementary School, 2758 South 400 East, Oxford, IN 47971 
 Principal:  Mr. Tony Coleman 
 
 

2019-2020 BCSC School Registration Schedule 

Benton Central Jr-Sr High School Registration 
 4241 East 300 South, Oxford, IN 47971 

 
Online registration will be available the end of July for Benton Central Jr-Sr High School for the 2019-2020 school year.  If 
all forms are completed online, parents will not need to come to school.  Benton Central will be open on Monday, 
August 5, 2019 from noon-7:00 p.m. for those parents that do not have internet access. 
 
The building will be open starting Tuesday, August 6, 2019 on Monday-Thursday (closed on Friday) from 8:00 a.m. – 3:00 
p.m. if students need to come in to check their classrooms or put items in their lockers. 
 
Registration for new students only to the corporation in grades 7-12 will be Wednesday, July 31, 2019 from 8:00 a.m. 
– 2:00 p.m. 
 

 Benton Central Principal:  Mr. Corey Robb 
  

Information below is for all schools in the Benton Community School Corporation 
         
  The first student day for the 2019-2020 school year is August 14, 2019. 
 
  Supply lists can be found on the corporation website or your school’s website. 
 
  Corporation Website:  www.benton.k12.in.us 

To access to your schools website, please use the corporation website (above); once on the corporation website then                                 
select Our Schools and then select the schools you need to access. 

 
 

http://www.benton.k12.in.us/

